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Spring Soiree

Dear Friends,

As we celebrate 52 years (1972-2024), School on the Green preschool looks back on its
years of success in our community and toward our future and that of our young children.

Over the past five decades hundreds of children have graduated from School on the
Green. Our goals for their learning experience have not wavered - to support, stimulate,
and guide the child toward competence, individuality, socialization, and integration.

We achieve our goals in a safe and nurturing environment, with both planned routines and
opportunity for spontaneity. In addition to a “traditional school day”, the children’s time
is spent at the school with role models from our community (firemen, librarians, dentists,
musicians, etc.) and away from school on field trips at local venues. Children enter our
program as wide-eyed 3-year olds and leave as more confident 5-year-olds, well prepared
for Kindergarten.

Looking to the future, we have great plans for our continued growth. However, as a
non-profit cooperative preschool, determined to keep tuition affordable for local
families, we rely on the volunteer efforts of our parents and donations from friends like
you. On April 27th, 2024 we will be hosting our annual fundraiser, the Spring Soiree. We
hope that you will support us in this endeavor by joining us by making a donation or by
donating an item for our silent auction. Your generosity will make a difference in our
community by allowing us to continue our work and to reach our full potential as our
student's’ first stop on a long road of education and success.

Please contact our fundraising chair, Jessica Hodges, at (631) 241-3427 or
fundraising@schoolonthegreen.com with any questions regarding the Spring Soiree.

On behalf of our students, teachers and parent volunteers, thank you for your
commitment to our little school.

Sincerely,

Your Friends at School on the Green

http://www.schoolonthegreen.com

